
Opening Ceremony and International Seminar “ Japan-Armenian Center for 

Spatial Studies and Urban Informatics” 

 

On September 11, Ambassador Aoki attended the inauguration of the Armenia-Japan 

Joint Academic Research Program, the “Center for Spatial Studies and Urban Informatics.”  

 

The ceremony featured addresses by Rector of the Yerevan State University, Prof. 

Hovhannisyan and Ambassador Aoki, followed by presentations from Professor 

Yoshihide Sekimoto, Director, Center for Spatial Information Science, The University of 

Tokyo, and Assistant Professor Kotaro Iizuka of the Center for Spatial Information 

Science, University of Tokyo. 

 

 

 


